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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As part of our World War 2 topic, we are excited to be visiting Eden Camp Museum, where we will be exploring daily life 
during war times by visiting a range of exhibits. We will get to find out how the war affected men, women and children, 
what it meant to go to war and about the conditions in which they lived.  
 
The date we are visiting is:  
 
Friday 7th October 2022  
 
The cost of the visit will be £10, which you can pay via the Parentpay website. Please make your payment by Friday 30th 
September.  
 
We understand the cost of school visits is rising and we appreciate your support in providing exciting out of the classroom 
learning opportunities for the children. Please note that school have subsidised the trip by £5 a child.  Under the current 
Education Act, all contributions for trips in school are voluntary. However, we must ask for your co-operation because 
unless contributions are made, then the trip will have to be cancelled as the school does not have the resources to 
subsidise the visit any further. 
 
Your child will need to wear school uniform and will need appropriate outdoor clothing including sensible shoes and a 
warm coat. 
 
Children will need to arrive at school for 8.15am on the day of their trip as we are setting off at 8.30am. We will return 
to school for the usual home time of 3.20pm and children will leave through their normal door.  
 

The form can be accessed using the following link and we would ask that you do so by Friday 30th September 
to enable your child to participate: 
 
https://forms.office.com/r/Hnbqu4NdZE  
 
Many Thanks  
 
KS2 Team  
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